2016 Lobo Football Program Ads

Dear Lobo Football Supporter,

Spring training for the upcoming 2016 LOBO Football season is well underway. The Lobos will continue to train throughout the summer to be ready for an exciting season that begins with our first home game on September 9 against South Oak Cliff.

THANK YOU in advance for your continued support of the Longview Lobo Football Booster Club. The FRIDAY NIGHT FOOTBALL PROGRAM is our main source of funding to support Lobo football players. Due to substantial state budget cuts, the Lobos need our support now more than ever.

Please secure a Personal Ad or Business Ad in the 2016 Lobo Football Program. The Lobos greatly appreciate your generous support!

Please return the enclosed Program Ad Contract Form along with your check to:

Lobo Football Booster Club 303 W. Loop 281, Suite 110, #224 Longview, Texas 75605

The DEADLINE for Ads is Friday, July 22, 2016. Late Ads will be accepted on a first come basis only as space allows. Any ad/payment received after July 22 requires an additional 10% to compensate us for fees assessed by the printer. All Ads must be received with payment.

Thank You for supporting LOBO FOOTBALL!

Sincerely,

Football Program Co-Chairs Becky Beltran, 903-235-0591 Crystal Hill, 903-736-2080